Dalton Select Board Remote Meeting
Saturday, February 27, 2021 at 9:00 AM
Working Session

Call to order at 9:206 am by Jo Beth Dudley. Select Board members Jo Beth Dudley, Carol Sheltry, and
Tamela Swan, in attendance remotely. No other Remote attendees.

Discussed that we have not received a zoning application from Casella/GSL yet.

It was noted that the Solid Waste Permit Application for GSL did not have the “CHECK IF PERMIT IS
REQUIRED” box checked for “Local Zoning Approval or Zoning Variance”

Tamela made a motion to engage Legal Counsel to ask questions and review several communications.
Carol seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by roll call vote.

The Select Board reviewed several RTK requests.
The Select Board discussed YTD expenses and fiscal reports.

Tamela made a motion to change the Trash Bags from an Expendable Trust Fund to a Revolving Trust
Fund. Carol seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Carol made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 12:49 pm. Tamela seconded the motion. Motion
passed unanimously by roll call vote.
Minutes Respectfully submitted by Tamela Swan

Minutes Approved On: March 8, 2021 (date)
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